
 

 

 

   Pecan Park Elementary 
       415 Claiborne Avenue                 Jackson, Mississippi 39209 

   “I Believe, I Can Achieve, I Will Succeed…I Believe” 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

We are hoping this letter finds everyone in good health and strength. The Pecan Park 5th Grade 

Team has been working on the development of a distance learning plan. This plan will be 

utilized in the unlikely event of a prolonged emergency school closure.  

The team has decided to transform lesson plans and learning experiences into an online 

experience. The overall goal is to utilize a combination of online resources to duplicate the 

learning activities students experience in face-to-face instruction. We have assigned our 

scholars assignments on various online programs, so the students can continue to maintain an 

effective learning environment, despite a prolonged school closure. 

The following online programs are listed below:  

 

                                          www.studyjams.scholastic.com 

                                                 www.xtramath.org 

                                                 www.quizizz.com 

                                            www.learningfarm.com    

                                 (links will be posted on Pecan Park’s website)  

 

Parents, we ask that you continue to encourage our scholars to utilize the free resources to stay 

on top of their academics. We miss all of the students dearly! We will be checking Remind and 

School Status daily. 

We sincerely appreciate your flexibility and support. Please do not hesitate to email or contact 

us on the Remind app. 

 

Ms. Stewart: shstewart@jackson.k12.ms.us  

Ms. Smith:  keysmith@jackson.k12.ms.us  

Mrs. Lovato: klovato@jackson.k12.ms.us  

 

Best regards,  

The 5th Grade Team 

           Wanda Quon, Principal 

   Terrance Hill, Assistant Principal 

 

          Phone 601-960-5444 

www.jackson.k12.ms.us/PecanPark 


